
 

 

 
 
 December 23, 2013 
 

 
DCRB CIRCULAR NO. 893 

 
 
To All Members of the DCRB: 
 
 

Re: STATUS OF DCRB FILING NO. 1305 
 
 
This circular is to update all members with respect to the status of DCRB Filing No. 1305. 
 
DCRB Filing No. 1305 has been subject to administrative and statutory provisions that did not exist for 
prior filing cycles.  Among those provisions are the potential for Insurance Department examinations of 
selected insurers’ processes and procedures for managing medical losses, and the participation of a 
Ratepayer Advocate in the adjudication of the DCRB’s filing. 
 
DCRB members are hereby advised that no decision has yet been made on DCRB Filing No. 1305.  It is 
currently expected that any such decision will not be made until after a hearing is conducted with respect 
to this filing, and that such a hearing may not take place until early February. 
 
The DCRB is keenly aware of the critical nature of this pending submission and its implications for 
carriers, producers, employers and other interested parties, and we will provide circular announcement of 
any further developments as quickly as possible when such developments occur.   
 

 
Timothy L. Wisecarver 
President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.dcrb.com for more information about this and other 
topics. 

 


